
Brothers of Charity Services in Greater Manchester

Cupcake Day
In aid of the Alzheimer’s Society 

We would greatly appreciate donations of cupcakes for
our Cupcake Day. Please bring your delicious donations 
to Ela Mill on the morning of the event. Thank you!

Brothers of Charity Services
  working in partnership for positive lives in Greater Manchester

We are holding a Cupcake Day on Thursday 15th 
June 2017 in the Conference Room at Ela Mill. 
The event will run from 11am to 2pm. 

Everyone is welcome attend our event!

All monies raised will be donated to the Alzheimer’s Society.

We will be asking for a donation of £2 for a cup of tea
or coffee and a cupcake.

What is Cupcake Day?
Dementia is the number one cause of death in England and Wales. It doesn’t 
discriminate and currently there’s no cure. With your help, the Alzheimer’s Society
aim to change this. Every penny raised on Cupcake Day will go towards helping 
people affected by dementia.
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